
08/02/2020 

MS Belinda Wilcox 
- 66 Grace AVE 
FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086 
belindaw65@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Hi, I am writing to you regarding DA2018/1924 (Forestway Development.
A discovered that some residents around our area have received a letter regarding changes to 
traffic in my street and other streets close by.
1. Considering I am directly opposite the why didn't I receive a letter to reply to as I am directly 
impacted.
2. The letter states that the traffic on Grace Ave will increase both ways.
Also, increases traffic generally around here. The traffic here is already bad. It can take me a 
quite some time to get out of my driveway at times and it is also so noisy constantly with traffic. 
Also the traffic at end of Grace Ave and Altona Ave is so busy at peak times and can be 
backed up half way up Grace Ave at times with cars coming from Altona Ave in both directions.

I reject this proposal and ask they go back to the drawing board.

Thanks in advance

Regards
Belinda

Sent: 8/02/2020 4:25:34 PM
Subject: Online Submission


